
From: Charles Green  
Sent: 13 November 2023 09:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Applications comments 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L One 
Museum Street  

Dear Planning Team 

RE 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 

I write to object to the above planning applications.  My reason for objecting is 
the height and scale of the proposed new building on the Selkirk House site. 

The proposed new structure will dwarf the surrounding buildings and ruin the 
character of the area due to its scale and size.  I am also very concerned about 
the impact of light loss.  I don’t think anything higher than the existing Selkirk 
House (former Travelodge Hotel) building should be permitted. 

 Yours sincerely 

Charles Green 

Flat 2, 30 Coptic Street, London, WC1A 1NS 

 
 


